
Patient and staff privacy are extremely important to us. Please 
don’t take pictures or videos of CHOP staff or other patients 
and families without their permission.

• We understand many families want to capture their 
child’s CHOP journey by taking photos or videos. 

• Everyone’s privacy is important. 

• Always make sure you don’t accidentally include another 
patient or family in your photo or video. 

• Some CHOP care providers prefer not to be photographed 
while working. You can ask them to take a photo of your 
child once they are done providing care. 

• Always ask if it is OK before taking pictures or videos 
that include a staff member or another patient or family.

PLEASE STOP AND  
ASK BEFORE YOU CLICK

Thank you for partnering with us!


